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From: toni m <deartoni@yahoo.com>

To: <ceqacomments@portia.org>

Date: Sat, Aug 9, 2008 4:43 PM

Subject: Pacific L.A. Marine Terminal LLC Crude Qil Terminal

Dear Dr. Ralph G. Appy and Dr. Spencer D. MacNeii:

My family and | are opposed to the proposed crude oil terminal. We are life long residents of San Pedro
and just when it looks like things are looking up {new condos, improved port emissions controls)
something like this comes along! San Pedro and Wilmington will once again be sacrificed on the altar of
the Port of Los Angeles if this comes to pass. Our health, welfare and safety need to be taken into
account, Please do not let this project go forward.

Thank you.

Toni Martinovich (and Clara Martinovich and Rex Beum)
1623 Sunnyside Terrace
San Pedro 90732



